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FPMA Alert
July 27, 2021 

Attached, please find two fact sheets: one concerning the Accelerated and 
Advance Payments (AAP) Program and the other concerning the Provider 
Relief Fund (PRF). 

Please review these documents carefully. FPMA is attempting to coordinate a town 
hall in the coming weeks to answer your frequently asked questions about this 
matter. Further information about the town hall is forthcoming. 

Please utilize the link below to submit any questions you may have about 
the Accelerated and Advance Payments Program and the Provider Relief 

Fund. 

Question submission deadline: August 3, 2021 

https://mms.fpma.com/members/form.php?orgcode=FPMA&fid=5068535 


